
 
 

 

 

 

March 27, 2023 
 

Christine Vos 
Executive Director 
Oak Ridges Hospice 
1722 Scugog Street 
Port Perry ON L9L 1E2 

 

Dear Christine, 
 
Congratulations to Oak Ridges Hospice on being chosen as one of The Durham Region Association of REALTORS® (DRAR)'s 
2023 Charity of Choice. Oak Ridges Hospice will receive a share of funds raised from the Christmas Charity Auction. 
 
This year’s live auction is taking place on Thursday November 30, 2023 and DRAR will be hosting a virtual auction platform 
as well. Oak Ridges Hospice will be invited to attend the event, logistics will be arranged closer to the date. 

 
Oak Ridges Hospice will be officially announced as our 2023 Charity of Choice at our Annual General Meeting on May 5th  
at the Courtyard by Marriott. 
It is important to drum up excitement from REALTORS® and the public to support this auction as much as possible! 
We would appreciate if you could advertise the partnership with DRAR on your own platforms to help the auction be 
successful. 

 
Please send us a high-quality logo and all of your links (website, social media, etc.) and we will spread the word. If you have 
a newsletter or bulletin, please include us on your mailing list. 
 
Please provide a short description (approx. 150 words) about Oak Ridges Hospice so we can use this on all communications. 

 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 

 
         
 

Trevor Johnston, Wendy Giroux, CAE CRAE 
Charity Auction Task Force, Chair Chief Executive Officer 
Durham Region Association of REALTORS® Durham Region Association of REALTORS® 
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